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Weekly News – 29th September 2017  
 

Year 3 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Year 3 has been getting brighter and brighter this week with 
this terms science topic, ‘Light and Shadow’. The children have 
been investigating how light travels in straight lines. In English 
we have begun writing our own stories about The Egg by Mark 
Robertson, incorporating all the descriptive writing skills learned 
last week. In Maths we have begun to subtract by counting on 
using a number line. 

The children met with their year 5 buddies this week and 
enjoyed having an extra playtime to get to know the older 
children.  

 

Homework Reminder 

This week we would appreciate if you could cover your child’s 
English homework book, Science book and Our World book with 
clear self-adhesive tacky back.  

Before covering the Science and our World book we would like the 
children to decorate the front cover with pictures or drawings that 
link to our class topics. These can be drawn by hand or cut out from 
magazines, print outs from websites etc. and stuck onto the books. 

Science topics: light, magnets, plants, rocks and soils, animals and 
humans. 

Our World topics: The UK, volcanoes, map skills and the Romans. 

Spelling 

Please learn week 3 spellings for dictation on Friday 6th October. 

Many thanks 

Year Three Team  

 

 

Date Reminder 

 

October 20 

Half Term 3:25 pm Finish 

November 22 

Yr 3 trip to the cinema 

 

 
 

Announcements 
Parent helpers needed! 

Year 3 need parent helpers to 
listen to children read on the 
following afternoons from 2:45 – 
3:15. Please let your child’s class 
teacher know if you are able to 
help.  

Elm- Monday and Thursday 

Beech- Monday and 
Wednesday 

Rowan- Tuesday and Thursday 
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